
EDB Committee 

From: 	 josalind akoi <uluponomauka@gmail.com > 

Sent: 	 Thursday, December 05, 2019 10:23 AM 

To: 	 EDB Committee 

Subject: 	 EDB-52 

Aloha county council chair an council members I testified today but I wanted to mention on EDB-52 that I support 

habitat for humanity but believe that it needs to be 100 percent affordable for the people of Hana Sent from my iPhone 


